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From: ranchcompany(@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 13,2010 2:14 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Position limits on precious metals

Dear Sir:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. From hearings held last month it appears very obvious that position
limits are needed in Comex silver. My recommendation is 1500 contract limit with no exceptions or exemptions
Thank you for attempting to re-establish a level playing field.

Sincerely,

John H. Grimmius



